
Wednesday, September 18, 2024
8 a.m. to 10 a.m.

BSBC Outreach Office at Longworth Hall 
700 W. Pete Rose Way | Cincinnati, OH 

RSVP NOW!

Walsh
Kokosing
D E S I G N - B U I L D  T E A M

WHAT TO EXPECT
As part of the Brent Spence Bridge Corridor Project, a portion of Longworth Hall 
will be renovated. Work includes demolition, wall construction, tuckpointing, 
stormwindow installation, and finish carpentry.
- Come learn about the scope of this work and the opportunities for contractors. 
- Meet the team members who will manage this work.
- Network with potential prime and subcontractors.

Certified and potential DBE firms are encouraged to attend.

Linking You to Potential Opportunities

Longworth Hall Renovation
Scope of Work Informational Meeting

Sign up at bit.ly/BSB_Longworth_Renovation or scan 
the QR code with your phone camera to RSVP. 

http://bit.ly/BSB_Longworth_Renovation

